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Comments I very strongly object to the Ford Energy Recovery Facility because it is totally unsuitable for the
proposed site: - It is MUCH too near local housing - Ford airfield has a proposed planning development
which would be adjacent to the site and therefore totally inappropriate. Why would anyone purchase a
house that close? - The chimney stack would be visible from the entire neighbourhood, including the
national park, which I believe should have a protected view (Protection of Landscape Character) - there
is a high risk of pollution to the whole area, which would be unacceptable - It would have a detrimental
effect on the local environment - There would no doubt be increased HGV movements on our small
local roads around Walberton. These roads are NOT suitable for such vehicles. Not only would the
HGVs be too big, but they would create yet more pollution and noise very close to residential areas. So
I strongly urge you to turn down the proposed application. Thank you.
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